Holy Trinity CE Primary School

Trinity Walk Maresfield Gardens London NW3 5SQ

Tel: 020 7435 9089 Fax: 020 7435 7701

Headteacher: Mrs. Laura Hall



30th March 2020

Dear Children and Parents,

I hope everyone is well and staying safe.

Firstly, I would like to say thank you for your continued support during this confusing and worrying time.

I understand that some of the children might be missing school and more importantly their friends. Please tell them that all of the year one team are missing them and that we look forward to welcoming them back to school as soon as it is safe to do so.

I hope that the learning packs are keeping the children busy and engaged with their learning and that you are not finding it too stressful. All the work given is to review, revise and embed the learning that has already taken place in school. Please be reassured that no new topics have been given in the packs.

It is important for the children to continue to read books regularly. As I mentioned on the Dojos there are a few websites offering free access to online books.

Remember to enjoy what you can. This also includes exercise, creative activities, playing board games, cooking, gardening, watching a movie together or simply just chatting as a family. Don't worry if your child is struggling with one of the activities. We will pick that up when we return to school. Try and make the most of this enforced slower paced reality!

I am still here to help so please do contact me via the Dojos if you have any concerns about any aspect of your child's learning. If your child wants to show me what they have been up to, you can upload photos on Dojos.

We will continue to send you messages/updates to you via the school website and Dojos, so please make sure you keep checking in.

Stay safe everyone and please follow the Government guidelines.

Ms McQueen xxx